
 

Member Report 

 
Name:   Bill Subritzky 
Subdivision:  Te Hiku 
Date:     26. 03. 2023 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Meetings Attended 
   

Date   Meeting  

14/3/23 Te Hiku Board meeting Te Ahu 

16/3/23 Rangiputa meeting. Blair Houlihan, Chris Galbraith, Rangiputa residence 

16/3/23 Rangiputa Concept Planning Meeting 

21/3/23 Whatuwhiwhi ratepayers meeting 

 Note. Last minute cancelation of Kaitaia Airport Hui, Otaru Marae 25/3/23 

  
Community Issues 
 

Issue name  Comment  

;Concept Planning 

 16/3/23 was our last Concept Planning meeting held at Rangiputa. I would 
like to thank all Council staff and Te Hiku Board members who supported 
the Whatuwhiwhi Ward presentations as well as all the other 3 areas. Once 
we had established a basic presentation format and its management, the 
meetings progressed well, irrespective of the odd straying from the 
Concept Planning issues. We all expected that. We need to be more 
specific on the procedures and times for the evaluation of public 
submissions and we will have to address Iwi consultation and how that will 
look in the future. Another aspect we will have to review in future is the 
engagement of the Concept Planning Designers. I am full of praise for 
Christine Hawthorne and her presentations however a microphone would 
have made it easier for her. 

Rangiputa 

 I am pleased Blair Houlihan and Chris Galbraith are considering the 
potential reallocation of the TFFs funding to develop the main Ramp at 
Rangiputa with any remaining funds being utilised for a parking area at the 
top of the hill close to the Fire Station. In terms of costs and Vehicle safety 
the residents at the Rangiputa Concept Planning meeting had identified 
that the best option would be to extend the original carpark, which is 
directly opposite the Fire Station, and on Council reserve. I am sure the 
Rangiputa Ratepayers have forwarded this idea. 

   


